

RECEIVE

DEC - 9 2015

CITY CLERNO ...

Andrew J. Steimle (920) 683-3500 Andrew@steimlebirschbach.com

December 7, 2015

Ms. Jennifer Hudon City of Manitowoc Clerk 900 Quay Street Manitowoc, WI 54220

Re:

Leased Parking

Dear Ms. Hudon:

Steimle Birschbach, LLC is requesting that the City of Manitowoc lease to us ten (10) additional parking spaces in the City of Manitowoc parking lot located adjacent to and west of the Wisconsin Maritime Museum along Maritime Drive. We are also requesting that signage be displayed (at our cost) designating these spots as belonging to our organization. This signage would be the same as we have for the spaces we currently lease in the City of Manitowoc owned parking lot located at northeast corner of 9th and Maritime Drive. We would be willing to sign a long term lease if requested by the city.

These parking spots would be in addition to the five (5) spots we currently lease in the parking lot at 9th and Maritime. We would prefer to lease a total of 15 parking spots in the 9th and Maritime lot, and we are told we are currently are on the waiting list for ten (10) additional spots in that lot.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely yours,

Andrew J. Steimle

AJS:sjs

Cr. Lary



